
 

UNSH NEWSLETTER DECEMBER 2022   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Next Meeting:  
BYO PICNIC                                   
Saturday 14th January 12.30pm  
Roxborough Park Rose Garden  

41Z/43Z Roxborough Park Rd,  
Baulkham Hills NSW 2153  
 

The Rose Society of NSW Upper North Shore & Hills Regional 
Email: unsh.secretary@gmail.com 
Phone: 0411 439 660 (9am-7pm) 
Facebook: UNSH Rose Regional 
Instagram: UNSH Rose Regional 
Meets: 3rd Saturday or Sunday of the Month. 

Chair: David Smith 
Vice Chair: Judy Satchell  
Secretary: Paul Stanley 
Treasurer: Barry Leithhead 
State Rep 1: Judith Williamson 
State Rep 2: TBA 
State Rep 3: TBA 

 

UNSH Patron: Sandra Ross 
 
UNSH Rose Advisors:  
Klaus and Brigitte Eckhardt  
Green E Nursery 
 
 

UNSH Signature Rose Kardinal UNSH Signature Rose Sombreuil  

mailto:unsh.secretary@gmail.com
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Our generous Patron Sandra Ross 

brought along a hamper as a lucky door 

prize and Jill was the lucky winner  
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WE WISH YOU ALL A VERY MERRY CHRISTMAS AND A HAPPY NEW YEAR. STAF SAFE AND 

HUG YOUR LOVED ONES.  

IT HAS BEEN A TOUGH YEAR FOR UNSH AND WE WANTED TO THANK ALL OUR UNSHKINS 

FOR THEIR LOVE SUPPORT AND DEDICATION 

WE LOOK FORWARD TO SEEING YOU ALL IN 2023 

OUR NEXT CATCH UP IS A PICNIC AT THE ROXBOROUGH PARK ROSE GARDEN ON SATURDAY 

14TH JANUARY WITH OUR FORMAL MEETINGS TO COMMENCE IN FEBRUARY. 

                                 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


